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Professor Eric Novak, from the School of Management & Entrepreneurship wrote a piece for

the Toronto Star, Saturday Wheels section that talks about autonomous driving technology

and how it may be able to assist those with mobility issues in the future. 

You can read the full article here:
h ps://www.thestar.com/autos/2021/03/27/autonomous‐technology‐may‐help‐people‐who‐cannot‐drive‐become‐more‐mobile.html?
 clid=IwAR3YEVl2IdKczkDkH1nKN0z0YohjrSQxe54hjyLmP3Bapu07jGOoQHqi4MY
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